This is an important message from Edsel Ford High School. This message will be repeated again in Arabic

هذه رسالة مهمة من مدرسة ادسل فورد الثانوية. ستعاد هذه الرسالة مرة اخرى باللغة العربية.

Hello parents and guardians-

This phone call is to inform you that there will be a brief meeting at 5 pm on Thursday, June 6th in the Edsel Ford Media Center to tell you all about Early Start. Early Start is a two week program running from Aug 5-16th that prepares students for high school. The goal is to familiarize everyone with Edsel Ford and its teachers. It's a great opportunity for your sons and daughters to learn tips to be successful in high school. A quarter credit can also be earned for participating in this program. Please join us this Thursday, June 6th at 5pm in the Media Center. Thank you!

اعزائي اولياء الامور,

نود ان نعلمكم بانه سيكون هنالك اجتماع يوم الخميس الموافق السادس من شهر حزير ان/يونيو في مكتبة مدرسة ادسل فورد الثانوية الساعة الخامسة مساءا لمناقشة برنامج البداية المبكرة. مدة البرنامج اسبوعين يبدء اعتبارا من الخامس الى السادس عشر من شهر أب/اغسطس. هذا البرنامج يهدف الى التعريف بالمدرسة و بالعاملين فيها و مساعدة الطلاب على تعلم ارشادات ليصبحوا ناجحين في المدرسة. يستطيع الطلاب الحصول على 1/4 ساعة معتمدة بالاشتراك في هذا البرنامج. نرجو من الجميع الحضور يوم الخميس الموافق السادس من شهر حزير ان/يونيو الساعة الخامسة مساءا في مكتبة المدرسة.